

AMY C. MURPHY, M.D.
KYLE K. CARTER, M.D.
JOHN W. BAILEY, M.D.
LYSANDRA YANG, M.D.
RYAN A. KLITGAARD, M.D.
JACOB GISE, FNP-BC
PAULINA TRAN, FNP-BC
BOARD CERTIFIED FAMILY PRACTICE

Dear Patients and Families,

It is with full heart and deep appreciation that I write to inform you of my decision to step away from my role as your family physician, effective September 1st, 2025.

This has been an incredibly difficult decision, as caring for you and your families has been one of the great privileges of my life. I have had the honor of witnessing so many meaningful moments - from welcoming new babies, supporting loved ones through illness, annual check-ups and life's unexpected challenges. Being part of your life in such a personal way has been both humbling and inspiring.

I did not take this decision lightly. After much reflection, I feel it is time for me to move on to the next chapter of my professional and personal journey. I remain fully committed to ensuring that your care is continued without interruption.

Our team is working diligently to connect you with another trusted provider who shares my values and commitment to compassionate comprehensive care.

Please know how grateful I am for the trust you've placed in me. Thank you for allowing me to be part of your lives and for sharing your stories with me. I will carry these experiences with me always.

With gratitude,

Ryan Klitgaard, MD